
 

 
 

 

 

 

From the Fire Department 

CHFD Visits Cuyahoga Heights Middle 
School 

 
The Cuyahoga Heights Fire Department visited the middle school 
for their Safety Day and spoke to the seventh graders about fire 
safety and fire extinguisher use; Stroke 101 which included 
education on stroke signs, symptoms and awareness; and Stop the 
Bleed which included first aid for trauma and tourniquet use.  The 
seventh graders also received hands on experience in all these 
categories. 
 

 

 



 

 
 

  

From the Fire Department (continued) 
 

     

 

The Cuyahoga Heights Fire Department will be delivering Fire Prevention literature and 
batteries for your smoke alarms on three (3) consecutive Sundays during the month of 
October.  During our visit we will be available to assist you in replacing your batteries or 
answering any fire prevention questions you may have.  If you are not at home on your 
scheduled Sunday, we will leave the bag at your door.  If you need assistance, please do 
not hesitate to contact us and we will be happy to schedule a return visit to your home.  

Non-emergency number:  216-641-6799 

Sunday, October 7              Sunday, October 14  Sunday, October 21 

East 49th Street      East 71st Street   Willowbrook Drive 
Grant Avenue                                                                      Bletch and Marcelline Courts 

East 72nd Place  
Dressler Court 
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